203/2 203.4.

No. RW/NHII/COORDY/86/84 Dated the 3rd May, 1985
To

All States/Union Territories
Chief Engineers

Subject : Economic Analysis for major highway projects

A reference is invited to the Ministry’s letter of even number dated 18.3.85, in which it has been sug-
gested that economic analysis should be carried out in the case of highway projects costing more than Rs 1
crore and the same should form part of all future proposals forwarded to the Ministry for approval.

It is also possible to carry out economic analysis of important bridge works including their
approaches, It is requested that economic analysis of such bridge projects. may also be carried out before
the proposals are forwarded to the Ministry for approval.
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